
 

WORKSHOP ON WEB DEVELOPMENT REPORT 

SAFFRONY INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY 

April 26, 2023 

 

Saffrony Institute of Technology hosted a two-day Workshop on Web Development on April 26 and 

27, 2023, with the participation of 60 enthusiastic students. The workshop featured Prof. Upashana 

Goswami, an esteemed expert in the field, as the organizer. 

 

As part of the event, the institute was honored to welcome Mr. Akash Padhiyar, a distinguished 

professional with extensive experience in the IT sector. Mr. Padhiyar's expertise lies in Web and Mobile 

App Development, as well as Digital Marketing. With a remarkable track record, he has successfully 

trained over 2000 students and 250 professionals, solidifying his reputation as a seasoned industry 

practitioner. 

 

The workshop delved into various aspects of Web Development, covering contemporary topics and 

industry best practices. 60 students participated enthusiastically in this session.  Mr. Padhiyar's 

insightful sessions provided valuable insights into the latest trends and technologies in the realm of web 

and mobile app development. His practical approach and real-world examples resonated well with the 

participating students, enhancing their understanding of the subject. 

 

The interactive nature of the workshop allowed students to actively engage with Mr. Padhiyar, posing 

questions and seeking guidance on specific topics. The hands-on exercises provided a practical 

dimension to the theoretical knowledge shared during the sessions. 

 

The event was a resounding success, fostering a vibrant learning environment and encouraging the 

exchange of ideas among the participants. The Saffrony Institute of Technology remains committed to 

organizing such enriching workshops that bridge the gap between academic learning and industry 

insights. 

 

We extend our gratitude to Prof. Upashana Goswami and Mr. Akash Padhiyar for their valuable 

contributions to the success of the Workshop on Web Development. The institute looks forward to 

organizing more such events to empower students with the latest skills and knowledge in the rapidly 

evolving field of technology. 
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